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SECURITY ADVISORY 

 
 

 According to an input, insurgents are reportedly planning a spectacular 
attack using multiple weapons during the coming days in and around 
diplomatic areas, ISAF Camp, Television Offices and rich and wealthy areas like 
Wazir Akbar Khan, Sirpur, etc.  
 
2. Insurgents’ intension is to initiate an attack using a Suicider Vehicle 
Borne Improvised Explosive Device (SVBIED) following up with more suicide 
weapons aimed at First responders. It is also reported that a Red Corola has 
departed from eastern Afghanistan and may reach Kabul city for this reported 
attack in coming days. 
 
3. In view of the above incident, it is advised to maintain special vigilance during 
coming weeks. Keeping a safe distance from International Military/ANA/ANP 
convoys, government establishments and Public Transport Buses is also reiterated, as 
they continue to be a target of militants. It is also emphasized that unnecessary 

movement to the said areas including government buildings, crowded public 
places such as bazaars and hotels, may please be avoided. You are also advised to 
constantly change your route/timings within the city so as not to form a fixed pattern of 
movement. Awareness of the prevailing security scenario via local visual/print media as 
well as through interaction with fellow colleagues is also suggested.  
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